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From: Andrew Smith

To: LicensingCommittee.ACCPO1.ACCDOM1@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Date: 24/10/2012 09:36

Subject: Re: Fwd: Union Square booking form

Place: LicensingCommittee.ACCPO1.ACCDOM1@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Bill

The proposed units are to be located within the civic space between the main entrance to Union
Square and the access road to the rail station and taxi /disabled parking and therefore would not
raise an objection from Roads as it lies within private ground. I would ask that a location that does
not restrict pedestrian movement through the civic square be agreed with the applicant.

I trust this will allow the application to be determined.

regards
Andrew Smith
Traffic Engineering Manager Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure

Tel 01224 538056
General enquiries 08456 08 09 10

>>> LicensingCommittee 23/10/2012 08:06 >>>
Morning Andrew

I received this from Graham Whyte. Hope it is helpful.
Regards

Bill



